
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 8, 2005 

SIGN VARIANCE APPLICATION 
FILE NO: SV.05-10 
OWNER: KLEINBURG VILLAGE CENTRE INC. 

 LOCATION: 110 NASHVILLE ROAD 
  LOT 5-6, PLAN M268 

Recommendation 

That Sign Variance Application SV.05-10, Kleinburg Village Centre Inc, be APPROVED subject to 
the following: 
 

1) That the sign be reduced to 12 feet in overall height or 3.65 metres; 
2) That the font and colour of the lettering are in keeping with the existing buildings; 
3) That all banners and illegal signs be removed forthwith; 
4) That the applicant communicate with the Convenience Store tenant to improve 

the aesthetics of the store by removing the ads on the windows of the building 
unit; and 

5) That the final sign permit drawings be submitted to Cultural Services for their 
review prior to the sign permit being issued. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
None. 

Purpose 

Request to install a 4.9m (16 feet) high pylon sign and having an area of 4.72 sq m. (50 sq. ft.) as 
shown on the attached drawings. 
 
Background- Analysis and Options 
 
By-Law Requirements (203-92, as amended) 
 
11.3 (a) Ground signs for multi-use buildings shall not exceed 2.0 sq m in area per single sign 

face or 4.0 sq m for all faces combined. 
 
11.3 (b) Such ground signs, notwithstanding Section 6.5 (d) shall not exceed 3.0 m in height. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

The applicant is proposing to install a pylon sign having a maximum height of 4.9 m. (16 feet) with 
and with a maximum sign area of 4.72 sq m. (50 sq. ft.).  
 
Heritage Vaughan at its meeting of March 23, 2005 reviewed the subject application and passed 
the following motion; 
 

That one sign on Nashville Road be approved having a height maximum of  12 feet. 
That the Committee agrees to this amendment for the Special Sign Variance, due to the 
property being adjacent to Highway No. 27. 
That the font and colour of the lettering are in keeping with the existing buildings; 
That all banners and illegal signs be removed forthwith;  and 



 

 

That the applicant communicates with the Convenience Store tenant to improve the 
existing aesthetics of the store. 

 
Members of the Sign Variance Committee are of the opinion that the application should be 
approved in accordance with Heritage Vaughan’s recommendations. 
 
Upon approval of the sign variance by Council, a Sign Permit is required to be issued by the 
Building Standards Department.  

Attachments 

1. Sketch of Sign 

Report prepared by:  

John Studdy, Manager of Customer & Administrative Services 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
John Studdy 
Chair, Sign Variance Committee 



 

 
 



 

 
 


